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EYES ONLY FOR JOHN GREANEY FROM HELMS 

1 .  Have just received letter from Larry Houston dated 

10 August in which he says he has been discussing 

Nunez case with you. Before I take his suggestion 

and reply to Hurwitz' letter by stating that he 

should get in touch with the Agency's lawyers, I 

want to be sure that this is the course which is STILL 

recommended by you. I am sending this telegram YgSd 

because I gather that Larry has left town on holiday. 
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2 -  Please advise. Best regards. 
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